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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK




Tuesday 25th October 2022

Hello Everyone 



Can you believe we are in week 3! The year seems to be going so fast. Thankfully the weather is warming up, although we still have a
lot of un-named jumpers in the playground. 



This Friday is World Teachers’ Day. We have so many wonderful staff at WPS. Our staff are continually learning and modifying their

teaching methods to get the best from their students and themselves. Visitors comment on the ‘great feel’ of our school, how friendly all
our students and staff are.  



On Wednesday we had our first batch of new kinders for their first morning of transition. How exciting! Thank you to all the WPS

transition team and the town preschools for making this such a smooth process. 



Ronnie and Maliyah represented our school at State Athletics at Homebush last week. They both performed very well in their events.
Maliyah placed 4th in her 100m and Ronnie took the bronze for Shot Put and Long Jump. This sees him jet off to sunny Queensland

again for Nationals. 



The Tell Them From Me (TTFM) parent survey is open until next Friday. This survey gives the school vital information about what you
think WPS does well and what we need to work on. So please click on the link below and do the survey if you can. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/mzjrf 
 

Have a good week.  
Thank you 

Michelle Eather 
Principal (R) 






http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/mzjrf


Student of the week



School News

Buzzie Winners
 Spencer 3M, Blake 4C, Kayden 3F, Scott 2B, Gherphil 1T, Rhys pre,

Japjeet KB, Zahra KP, Tyler 2S, Juanit KR, Lyrah 5B, Sanjit 5/6B,
Ryan 6B, 






Attendance Award: Koa 1T










School Events


